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I-94 Project Update  

April 8, 2019 – Work on the new eastbound I-94 bridge over the Grand River continues. The contractor will be 

placing beams for the remaining spans, as well as continue work on the new bridge deck. Starting this weekend, the 

contractor will begin demolition work on the existing Cooper Street bridge. 

  

Along the eastbound I-94 Cooper Street off ramp, crews will be finishing up mine grouting to fill voids below the I-

94/ Cooper Street interchange throughout the week. Additionally, crews will continue the removal process of the 

existing facilities and placing embankment within the closure limits of the Cooper Street interchange. The 

rehabilitation work on Cooper Street from Ganson St to Porter St and the placement of right of way fence along the 

project limits will continue. 

  

Continuing this week, single lane closures will be performed at night on I-94 eastbound with all lanes open to traffic 

each morning, as well as daytime single lane closures on Cooper Street from Ganson St to Porter St. Daytime 

shoulder closures and reduced speed zones along eastbound I-94 between Lansing Avenue and Elm Road near 

Cooper Street will remain in place to delineate the work zone. Cooper Street over I-94 remains closed until 

September and the eastbound I-94 Cooper Street off ramp remains closed until early-June. 

  

ATTENTION: I-94 will be closed this Friday, Saturday, and Sunday evenings to accommodate the removal of the 

existing Cooper Street bridge over I-94. Eastbound I-94 will be maintained with a single lane closure utilizing the 

existing Cooper Street off and on ramps, and westbound I-94 will utilize the posted detour route for the above 

freeway closure. 

  

When Cooper street reopens the interchange layout will be significantly different. The new interchange layout will 

consist of two new roundabouts. To provide more information on roundabouts a link to the Roundabout Information 

located on MDOT’s website will provide answers to questions about roundabouts and how to safely navigate one. 

  

For more information about the I-94 project, go to www.michigan.gov/i94jackson. The project website also contains 

various visual aids including a link to the I-94 Improvements video on YouTube, a new link to our Construction 

Photos, and additional links to project-related questions and answers.  

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-12965_61815---F,00.html
http://www.michigan.gov/i94jackson
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RbsiiBY2xNM
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/mdot_2018-10-13_photos_I-94Construction_636346_7.pdf
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/mdot_2018-10-13_photos_I-94Construction_636346_7.pdf

